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                                                                                            Continuing Education Information 

 
 
The conference program for the 2024 WWETT Show has been submitted to the 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency for CEU approval. As of January 2024, no 
updates have been received from the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency; 
therefore, CEU approval is still pending. 
 
The WWETT Show team will continue following up with the Agency and will post 
their approvals to this page as soon a response is received. Please check back for 
updates.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


